SQ
DC

Voluntary Recall Notice

DATE : August 11, 2025 SIZE 5 units of 0,5 grams
PRODUCER Terranueva LOT 202503LF

BRAND Nueva+ PACKAGED ON  JULY 21,2025
PRODUCT Le Fameux THC CONTENT  240,4 mg/g (24,04 %)
CATEGORY Prerolls

As a precautionary measure, Terranueva is voluntarily recalling certain units of the Le Fameux
prerolls product, 5 x 0,5 grams format, under the Nueva+ brand, bearing lot number 202503LF,
packaged on July 21, 2025, and with a labeled THC content of 240.4 mg/g (24.04%).

A labeling error was identified regarding the THC content: the label indicates a concentration of
240.4 mg/g (24.04%), whereas the actual product contains 263.8 mg/g (26.38%).

All offected units have been removed from the SQDC's distribution and sales network.

We invite you to check your product’s lot number, packaging date, and THC content. You may
return the product for an exchange or a refund at the SQDC store nearest to you. A receipt is
not required, but the product must be returned. For any questions, please contact our customer
relations team at 1-888-551-2161.

Please note that this recall is not related to a product quality issue, but the labeling error could
result in unintended exposure to a slightly higher THC content.

No other Terranueva cannabis products currently available at the SQDC are affected by this recall.

Thank you,

- The Responsible Merchandising and Supply Chain Team

Société québécoise du cannabis
7355, rue Notre-Dame E, Montréal (Québec) HIN 357
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